The Board of School Trustees of the Nettle Creek School Corporation met in regular session on July 29, 2015.

The following board members were present: Marcie Houghton, Elaine Hellwarth, Bob Clark, Gary Keesling, Chuck Golliher,

Julie Blaase and Cary Rhoades.

Absent: None

Also meeting with the board: Dr. William Doering and Georgia Templin

Guests: Katie Clontz Mark Childs Amy Oliger

The regular meeting of the Board of School Trustees was called to order by Mr. Rhoades at
7:30 p.m. in the administration office. Dr. Doering certified compliance with the open
meeting law.

Mr. Childs mentioned that it is an exciting time when school is about to start.
Clark/Keesling moved to approve course schedule for Zack Davis as presented

by Hagerstown Jr./Sr. High School. Counseling staff will be available to the Davis’s

to advise them of alternatives to help address conflicts.

7/0

Golliher/Blaase moved to approve revisions of the NCSC Teacher Performance Evaluation
System (revised July 2015).

7/0

Next Board Meeting set for Wednesday, August 12, 2015 at 7:30 P.M. Administration Building
There being no other items before the board, Hellwarth/Golliher moved to adjourn the

Regular Meeting Session at 7:38 P.M.
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